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Present at
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William Mihalke Individual Support Yes

Comments: Aloha Senators, I am writing in support of the Medicaid Buy-in provision.
 Nearly 1,000 persons have submitted testimony in support of this measure in
 previous sessions. The Medicaid Buy-in allows persons with disabilities to go back to
 work, and to keep their needed healthcare supports, so that they remain healthy.
 This is ultimately a cost savings to the state, at little cost to the Mediquest Division,
 as a vast majority of those on the Medicaid Buy-in are already receiving Medicaid,
 and the State is already paying for their QExA. Furthermore, the cost of working
 persons with disabilities is less because their health improves by working, particularly
 those with psychiatric disabilities. For example, other states have documented that
 the smoking rate for those on the buy-in is lower when people go to work. Hawaii is
 one of only five states remaining in the Union that have not yet formed a Medicaid
 Buy-in so persons with disabilities can work, get out of poverty and have a chance to
 get off benefits. Mahalo for your consideration, William Mihalke

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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